
Message from your Vice President

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

KILCOY 

The Kilcoy RSL members 

would like to thank the 

community for attending 

the Centenary of Armistice 

Service held at the 

Memorial Wall on Sunday 

11th. 

Thanks to Pastor Ken 

Rutherford for the Prayer 

and to Libby Woodrow 

from Kilcoy State High 

School for the recitation of 

the poem “Flanders Field”. 

Special thanks must go to 

our guest speaker, Captain 

Suze Marshall representing 

the ADF. Her speech was 

quite moving and relative 

to the Kilcoy men & 

women who served their 

country.  

The Catafalque party was 

supplied by 5 Coy 

(GEOINT) 1st Intelligence 

Battalion, we would like 

to thank WO2 Graham 

Symes and the unit for 

their continued support. 

All the local schools were 

represented in the Wreath 

laying service as were 

emergency service 

personnel, EX Service 

Organisations and 

community members. 

On completion of the 

service we adjourned to 

the Sub Branch rooms for 

a baked dinner and 

sweets prepared by the 

Kilcoy RSL Women’s 

Auxiliary. Only small in 

number, they were 

assisted by social 

members and service 

members families who 

travelled from far to assist 

on the day. Thank you 

again to the Kilcoy RSL 
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Message from your 

President• • • 

As our President is away at 

the moment there is no 

message but I am sure he 

wishes you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a great New 

Year. Keep safe. 

 

 

 

rslkilcoy@gmail.com or  

P.O. Box 34 Kilcoy Q 4515 

Neil Barradeen (President)  

5497 1324/0457 635 964 

John Robinson OAM 

(Vice President) 

0403 336 263 

May Wallace (Secretary) 

0405 392 461 

Anne Barradeen (Treasurer) 

0403 971 284 
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Women’s Auxiliary for a 

lovely lunch. 

A very big thank you to 

Coff & Co Bakery for 

donating the amazing 

100year Remembrance 

Cake as well as the bread 

rolls for the day. 

Thanks to the Stanley 

Rivers Junior Rugby 

League parents and 

players, and to our 

dedicated social members 

for their help on the day. 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

1st December 2018 – Race Day 

8th December 2018 – Lions 

Christmas Carnival 

9th December 2018 – Cooper 

Tones Golf Day – we will be 

doing a sausage sizzle on the 

day if anyone could help 

please let John know. 

14th December 2018 – Kilcoy 

Sub Branch Christmas Party 

all members welcome. 

The Sub Branch will be 

closed from the 15th 

December 2018 until the 11th 

January 2019. If any 

emergency comes up please 

call any of your executive 

listed. 

Please keep the 19th October 

2019 free as that is our Sub 

Branch Centenary 

Celebrations will advise more 

details in the months to come. 

 

 

 

 Interesting Fact Newsreels 

During both the First and 

Second World Wars 

Australians received much of 

their news through short films 

known as newsreels.  Visiting 

the cinema was a popular 

pastime and newsreels were 

shown frequently, sometimes 

running continuously and at 

other times accompanying a 

feature film.  During the First 

World War newsreels were 

silent and text was displayed 

on screen between scenes to 

provide information to the 

audience. By the Second 

World War the films had 

sound, including musical 

effects, but they were still 

made in black and white. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


